Dear colleagues and partners,

Wyndham Community & Education Centre has been working towards continuing all services we are contracted for whilst being mindful of keeping our staff and community members healthy and safe during the current COVID-19 pandemic.

The last two weeks have been incredibly busy as we have been working towards continuing to meet the needs of our community in a meaningful way.

Importantly, our programs and services continue to operate but in a different way. Those programs that were run in Wyndham City venues and other community centres have all ceased to operate as these venues closed.

Below is a table of our main programs and services and the current status and contact points. Please note our usual telephone number 9742 4013 continues to operate and reception staff can direct your call to any of the people below working from home.

Program/ service	Status	Contact Person	Email
VCAL	In line with schools	Teresa Vizintin	teresav@wyndhamcec.org.au
Settlement Services	Operating	Valeska Zuniga- Chondo and Richard Dove	valeskaz@wyndhamcec.org.au richardd@wyndhamcec.org.au
RTO (VET/LLN)	Face to face classes paused/ mixed mode delivery operating	Alex Findlay (VET) Lidia Pivato (LLN)	alexf@wyndhamcec.org.au lidiap@wyndhamcec.org.au
AMEP	Face to face classes paused/ mixed mode delivery operating	Lidia Pivato	lidiap@wyndhamcec.org.au
SEE	Face to face classes paused/ mixed mode delivery operating	Lidia Pivato	lidiap@wyndhamcec.org.au
Pre-accredited	Face to face classes paused/ some online	Lidia Pivato	lidiap@wyndhamcec.org.au
Neighbourhood House	Group activities paused/ community information through social media	John Sheen	johns@wyndhamcec.org.au
Junubi Wyndham	Operating. Group program activities paused. Contact by phone or email	Poly Kiyaga	poly.kiyaga@wyndhamcec.org.au

Employment projects including Jobs VIC	Operating. Group program activities paused. Contact by phone or email	Jacinta Stafford	jacintas@wyndhamcec.org.au
WHN	All meetings & program activities paused. Information via email continuing	Jennie Barrera or Valeska Zuniga- Chondo	jennieb@wyndhamcec.org.au
Interfaith / WSON	All meetings & program activities paused. Information via email continuing	Laurence Gray	laurenceg@wyndhamcec.org.au
Business Services	Office closing to public today. Services still operating via phone and email	Geraldine (General enquiries) Katherine Braithwaite (Finance)	geraldineds@wyndhamcec.org.au katherineb@wyndhamcec.org.au
Saffron Social Enterprise	Closed	n/a	n/a